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First name: Clifford

Last name: Blizard

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Greetings,

 

I am writing this letter to express my extreme disapproval with this proposal to close out a large portion of

Georgia's public lands from promised public oversight for years to come. Given that "The Forest Service values

public participation," I do not understanding how this Foothills Landscape Project is in keeping with that claim.

We have the right, as citizens of Georgia and this nation, to weigh in on proposals to take actions with potentially

significant environmental consequences in our treasured forest lands. For the sake of our environment and our

nation, I urge you to reject this proposal altogether.

 

Thank you for your attention to my urgent request.


